


Don’t use job titles that might be off-putting to candidates who have not worked in higher ed. Job titles used in job postings
should be short, easily understandable, and descriptive to those outside Reed. In some instances, we may choose to use a
simpler job title in the job posting, but use a slightly different one after they start. If so, we would explain this in the interview

process.



